
New Hartford Public Schools 
Personnel Search Sub-Committee 

Ann Antolini School Multi-Purpose Room 
Tuesday, July 5, 2022 6:30 pm 

 
 

Present  BOE Members: Karl Hermonat, Kelly O’Dell Longhi, Penny Miller, Mary Stempien, Tim 
Klepps, Tom Buzzi, Deirdre Tindall (on Zoom), Dan Jerram and Jeffrey Linton 
 
Chairman Hermonat opened the meeting at 6:30 pm 
 
MOTION by Mr. Hermonat to nominate Penny Miller as Chair of the Personnel Search Sub-
Committee.  Second by Ms. Stempien. 
 
      Unanimous 
 
The Committee reviewed the resumes submitted by CAPS.  The initial interview will be done by Zoom. 
 
Candidates were selected and emails will be sent to them. 
 
The Sub-Committee talked about utilizing a search firm to find a permanent Superintendent. 
 
MOTION by Mr. Klepps to adjourn at 7:15 pm.  Second by Ms. Stempien. 
 
      Unanimous 
 
Respectfully submitted, Penny Miller, Board Secretary 
 
 
 


